
 

 

 
  

11 November 2018  

Adaptation Fund Board 

 

  
Approval of request for extension of project completion date: United Nations Development 

Programme (Mali) 

 

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for extension of 

project completion date submitted by the United Nations Development Programme for the project 

“Programme Support for Climate Change Adaptation in the Vulnerable Regions of Mopti and 

Timbuktu (PACT-MT)” as described in document AFB/B.32-33/2, the Adaptation Fund Board 

decided to approve the request for an eighteenth-month extension of the project completion date 

from 4 March 2019 to 4 September 2020. 

 

Decision B.32-33/2 


